
Year 6 SATs Information 2023 

Dear parent or guardian, 

We just wanted to share some information with you regarding Year 6 SATs in 2023.  Due bank holiday on Monday 8th 

May after the King’s coronation there have been some changes to the usual order of things. 

The SATs timetable this year will be as follows:  

• Tuesday 9 May: English grammar, punctuation and spelling (GPS) papers 1 (45mins, questions) and 2 (20mins 

spelling) 

• Wednesday 10 May: English reading paper (60mins) 

• Thursday 11 May: mathematics papers 1 (30mins, arithmetic) and 2 (40mins, reasoning) 

• Friday 12 May: mathematics paper 3 (40mins, reasoning) 

If your child has additional needs then this will be taken into account when planning the arrangements for 

implementing the tests. 

SATs and revision 

In the previous term, I recommended the below books to support your Y6 child with revision. The following books are 

great for giving children practise in reading, SPAG and Numeracy tests.  The “Achieve expected level” is for those 

aiming for the expected level and the “Higher Score” range has a higher level of questions.  Please ask your child’s 

teacher if you are not sure which level book is right for your child. These are available from sellers such as Amazon, 

Waterstones or WH Smiths.   
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In addition, there is a huge amount of useful content to help your child on BBC Bitesize. 

We hope you found the information above useful. 

The Year 5/6 Team 

 


